
Manual Academy 
811 S. Griswold Peoria, IL 61605 

Phone: 309-672-6600
Web: www.peoriapublicschools.org/manual

Email: manual@psd150.org 

July 1, 2016 

Dear Manual Academy Families, 

Happy New Year! It won’t be long before we open our school doors to 
welcome you to the new academic year.  Together, we will create a year of 
excellence for our students as we focus on improving attendance, 
increasing student and family partnerships, and preparing your student for 
the real world of college and/or career.  We are determined to deliver 
academic excellence, as well as continue to focus on school safety, 
respect, accountability, and support. We expect you to give us your very 
best and we promise to give you ours.  

During the 2016 - 2017 school year, we will embrace the addition of our 7th 
and 8th grade students while continuing to build upon and refine the 
foundation of the RAMS way.  Our staff of highly qualified professional 
educators and support personnel is committed to providing our students 
many opportunities --- both inside and outside of the classroom --- for high 
quality learning, continual growth, and leadership opportunities.   

We look forward to a very positive and productive year together!  We need 
and value your involvement and support in your student’s education; 
therefore, we are extending an invitation for you to partner with us.  Parent 
support is the key to the success of your student during his/her middle 
and high school years. 

As you prepare for the new year, please remember that we now require 
first day complaince, meaning all students must have their required 
physicals and immunizations to begin the school year. We will be holding 
registration hubs with health services offered in our clinic to assist families 
in meeting this new requirement.



Mark your Calendar with these Important Dates 

 July 25th - Online registration for returning district students opens on July
25th and closes Tuesday, August 16th at 11:59 PM.

 July 26th and 28th, Aug. 3rd and 6th - Student Registration Hubs will be 
open on the 26th, 28th and 3rd from 8 AM – 8 PM @ Manual Academy.  
Saturday, August 6th we will be open from 9 AM - 1PM.  All students 
must register. Registration Hubs are available to ALL Peoria Public 
School families. However, Manual Academy students who register at 
Manual will be able to take ID pictures, pay fees (please note all fees must 
be paid prior to graduation), submit physical and immunization records, 
and get additional information specific to Manual Academy.

 July 30th - Backpack Peoria from 9 AM- 2 PM at the Dream Center

 August 3rd - Back to School Kick Off -  4:30 PM - 7:00 PM @ Manual
Come join us for food, music, and fun while taking care of “Back to School
Business” – registration, ID pictures, fees, and other school related
business.

 August 4th - 9th grade Transition Camp @ Manual Academy from 9 AM - 12

 August 4th - 7th and 8th grade Transition Camp from 1 PM - 3 PM.

 August 15th - Open House - 4:30 – 6:30 PM. Families will meet
administrators, teachers, and support staff, as well as receive schedules.

 August 17th - First Day of School. This is a full day of school.
The school day for both middle &high school is 7:30 a.m. - 2:30 PM

It is important that students have regular attendance at school.  If your 
child is sick and must be absent from school, please call the school office 
by 7:45 A.M.  If you do not call, you will receive a recorded phone 
message the same day informing you that your child had an unexcused 
tardy or absence.  We appreciate your support in helping us keep our 
records accurate and our attendance rate as high as possible so that our 
students have the opportunity to learn.

Thank you in advance for being a partner in this journey with us. Our 

goals are the same; to ensure that your student receives the quality 

instruction they deserve on a daily basis and to become productive 

members of their community.  We want your child to be successful as they 

continue their journey of college, career, and community readiness. 

Here’s to an AMAZING new school year . . .  We look forward to serving 
you this year. 

Sincerely, 

Heather J. Young, Principal 
Heather.Young@psd150.org 




